

WESTERN IRRIGATION DISTRICT

NOTICE

The following changes have occurred on the Western Irrigation District's Board of Directors

Darcy Stewart – Was elected in the recent Division 4 Election. Welcome to the Board!

Joel Tschetter – Was acclaimed as the Division 1 Board member for another term!

Congratulations:

Justin Geeraert – Division 5 Board member, was nominated and accepted the role as Board chair at the April 30th Board meeting.

Derek Warrack – Division 3 Board member, was nominated and accepted the role as Board vice-chair at the April 30th Board meeting.

Thank you for your Dedication:

Dan Shute – Thank you for your long-time service to the Western Irrigation District, most recently as the Division 4 board member and Board chair.

Henry Colpoys – Thank you for your long-time service to the Western Irrigation District, most recently as the Division 2 board member and Board vice-chair.

Troy Tangedal

General Manager/Returning Officer